
Sent: Friday, 13 March 2015 4:56 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Support for Ashfield Council's SRV 
 
To whom it concerns at IPART, 
 
We are writing to support Ashfield COuncil's application for an SRV to enable it to maintain 
Ashfield Pool. It 's a vital facility in a municipalty with about the lowest percentage of open 
space in Sydney. The place is packed with flats, so the pool is somewhere to be outside, not to 
mention the only public facility for miles where people and their kids can swim. If you get letters 
objecting to the SRV, they're from scrooge landlords who just want to maximise their profits and 
don't give a damn about the people who live here. Or  cranky old farts who can't see further 
than the couple of dollars they will save in their next rate bill. 
If you want facilities you've got to pay for them. We support Ashfield Council's application for a 
rate rise. 
Mike Fullerton and Carol Buckingham 
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